Notice of Declaratory Statement
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission has received a joint petition for a Declaratory Statement pursuant to Section 120.565, F.S., from Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) and Gulf Power Company (Gulf) on July 9, 2020.
The petition asks the Florida Public Service Commission to declare that preparing Exhibit 1 and Exhibit 2 Minimum Filing Requirements (MFR) as described in Paragraphs 8(a) and 8(b) of FPL’s and Gulf’s July 9, 2020 joint petition for declaratory statement would adequately and appropriately satisfy the MFR requirements of subsection 25-6.043(1), Florida Administrative Code, for years prior to 2022 when FPL and Gulf operations were not yet consolidated.
Docket No. 20200182-EI
A copy of the petition may be obtained by contacting:  Adam Teitzman, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, clerk@psc.state.fl.us, (850)413-6770.
Please refer all comments to:  Margo DuVal, c/o Adam Teitzman, Office of Commission Clerk. Ms. DuVal’s contact information is mduval@psc.state.fl.us, (850)413-6076.

Except for good cause shown, motions to intervene pursuant to Rule 28-105.0027, F.A.C., or petitions for administrative hearing must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.
